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July 10, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about baby formula. Nestle was my first boycott in

response to their appalling campaign to turn a modest part of their prof-

its by marketing baby formula to some of the world’s poorest despite the

knowlege that thousands of babies would die and many more grow up mal-

nourished as a direct result. Many of these injuries from the 70s and 80s

remain with us though the profits have long been spent. Today this com-

bination of dehumanizing poor foreigners while idolizing quick profits has

returned baby formula to the news. The Secretary of Health and Human

Services, along with his total lack of preparation for snatching babies at the

border has shocked the world by opposing a UNWHA resolution to support

breast feeding. My government backing modest corporate profits over ba-

bies lives was repulsive but also striking was the vindictive intensity of the

attack bringing in economic threats to Ecuador and only giving in when

the Russians - your sponsors - stepped up.

Please assure me that you will fire Secretary Azar.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our support for human rights.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


